Dated :- 25-07-2023

Dear Parents,

There will be an election for all those who have applied for School Level Fee Committee ( SLFC ) for
the year 2023-2024 . So you are requested to be present in the school on 12-08-2023 ( Saturday ) at
5:00 pm .

We look forward to your valuable presence.

Thanking you in anticipation.

With kind regards:-

&L W\Lm
Principal
St Ansetm's Sr. Sec. School
CMHU, JaijF

Secretary
SLFC
St. Anselm’s Sr. Sec. School

Hadota, Chomu



